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There are some people who can't drive, shouldn't drive, don't want to drive, aren't 
allowed to drive and/or can't afford to drive.  That is why we need more trains!  
Connecting Portland and Orono with stops at Auburn, Lewiston, Waterville and 
Bangor with a train would be an excellent choice even for those of us with a personal 
vehicle.  The popularity of the Downeaster has shown that trains would be a viable 
transportation alternative for passengers and would reduce the need for road 
maintenance and expansion.  Please vote "yes" for LD 487.  Thank you.


